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United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE  

COURT CLOSURE – ERIE DIVISION 
 
 
Due to severe weather conditions, the Erie Division 
Clerk’s Office of the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the 
Western District of Pennsylvania (the “Erie 
Division”) is closing today, Friday, December 29, 
2017 at 3 p.m. The CM/ECF system will remain fully 
operational.  
 
The Pittsburgh Division of the Court will remain 
open for regular business hours and electronic filing 
through the CM/ECF system remains fully functional. 
 


